
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of October 23 - 27, 2017 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street continued this past week with work involving 

installation of conduit within the brick banding area of the existing sidewalks.  The 

majority of conduit installation has now been completed.  Patching of sidewalks where 

work has been performed across driveways, etc. will be performed next week. 

 Conduit work and resultant patching will require some temporary sidewalk width 

restrictions, and localized parking restrictions on Washington Street.  Access to 

businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 Construction for this season is anticipated to be underway until approximately 

November 15, and then be shut down for the winter. 

 

 The next bi-weekly construction meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 31 between 

the Town of Holliston, the engineering design consultant (McMahon Associates), the 

contractor (Lorusso Corporation), and the Town’s third party Clerk-of-the –Works 

(Tetra-Tech) to discuss the ongoing work and construction schedule.  

 The contractor is continuing to prepare and submit shop drawings for particular 

construction items to ensure conformance with the project specifications, prior to order.  

These are being reviewed by the project design consultant.  

 


